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We must start with saying T gether

how proud we are of all the 4
children. They were all absolutely amazing in
yesterday’s class assembly!

Thank you for your help in preparing the children
and helping them with their lines. Everyone
delivered their lines so confidently and the
dancing, singing and counting were all done very
enthusaastlcaugl Sometimes it is very easily to forget they are only 4 and 5.
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Apart from getting ready for the assembly we have been busy
taking care of our plants and setting up more bean plant
experiments. We have put our seeds in different places both in
and out of the classroom and will be watching their progress
very closely.

We have been focusing on addition again this week and are getting really good at
writing our own number sentences.

Thank you to Xanthe’s Mum who was our wonderful mystery reader this week!

There is no homework this week but new words have been added to the key rings.
I have noticed just how well the children are doing with their key rings, especially
when reading in our groups, so please keep practising them!

We always need cardboard kitchen roll tubes, plastic lids and boxes for our
creative area. Any donations will be gratefully received!

Congratulations to Anya and Kaloyan who sat on the VIP table to eat their dinner
and to Evie and Amira-Jae our two stars of the week.

Don't forget to look at our Reception class Blog!

Hope you all have a super half term and we look forward to hearing about all the
fun and exciting things you have been up to!

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Newbould and Miss Harding




